From: Brenda <brendaleemartin@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 4:21:46 PM

To: Prospect Town Council <towncouncil@townofprospect.org>
Subject: ABC meeting

Members of the Town Council,

Just a few things. The link to an agenda for yesterday's meeting was not on the website until
today. I don't know if you heard that from anyone else that wanted to listen to last nights
meeting.

On April 29 I emailed mayorsoffice@sbcglobal.net asking for direction on the ABC May 7th
meeting. I needed to know if there was any mail for the commission regarding blight complaints.

On May Ist I emailed info@townofprospect.org with the same request.

I understand that meetings have been cancelled due to the virus but I thought that if there were
any complaints waiting for us we could have had a virtual meeting like other boards have been
doing. I don't want it to appear that the ABC is not attentive to residents concerns.

I didn't get a reply on either of my email attempts.

I did call the Town Hall but couldn't get through.

Today, I informed the members of the ABC that we would not have a meeting on May 7th but
we will resume in June. Since the Town Hall is closed to the public I'd like some direction on
how to get our mail for the next meeting?

Emails do not seem to be working.

Thank you for your time and for all of your hard work. You are all greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

Brenda Martin ABC Chair



